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ISM/PRN/023/2020-21                                                                                    26th July 2020                 

 
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII)  

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

On behalf of Indian school Muscat family, we wish all our parents and 
students “EID MUBARAK”.  

It is to further inform you all that there will not be online classes from 

Thursday, 30th July 2020 to Thursday, 6th August 2020 for all the classes. The 

online classes will be resumed from Sunday, 09th August 2020 as per the 

existing schedule intimated to the students. 

 
With warm regards 

 
    

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 


